
 

7th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Welcome to Year 11 - an essential guide for the year ahead 
 
We are delighted to welcome your child into Year 11 and look forward to working together to 
support your child during this important school year. 
 
We have arranged an event which is designed to help both pupils and parents have a better 
understanding of the challenges of the year ahead. It is very important that we get the 
opportunity to meet with all of you, which is why we have planned for the event to be repeated 
over 3 nights.  
 
We hope that this will make it easier for all of you to find the time to join us on one of these 
evenings: 
 
Tuesday 13th September      5.00pm - 6.30pm 
Wednesday 14th September 6.00pm - 7.30pm 
Thursday 15th September  3.30pm - 5.00pm  
 
Please can you complete the form accessed via the link below to let us know which event you 
will be attending.  
 
https://forms.gle/PvyASNsKsXuGdEbv5 
 
We look forward to meeting you soon 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
K Thomas     A James 
 
Miss K Thomas    Mrs A James 
KS4 Leader     Assistant Headteacher 
kthomas@yht.wales    ajames@yht.wales 
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